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UPDATE FROM THE PERSONNEL COMMITTEE 
 
To all JRBA Churches, 
Thanks for your patience as we try to find a new office manager for the Association office.  The search committee has 
been working hard.  We have recently had some interest shown in the position and will be following up to see where that 
leads. 
 
Please be sure to email the Association office with your church announcements and other information so that we can 
share it with the other churches.  The email address is: jamesriverbaptistassociation@gmail.com.  We will not have 
another newsletter until after the office manager position has been filled, but plan to send out brief announcements to the 
church contacts by email as needed. 
 
As a reminder, our next Executive Board Meeting is July 8th at 7:00 p. m. at First Baptist Church Dillwyn.  We hope that 
the representatives from each church can attend. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please email me or call me at 434-969-4378.  I will periodically check for emails 
and will respond as soon as possible. 

Gwynn Tyler 

Personnel Committee Chair 
 
 

 
V.B.S. JULY SCHEDULE 

 
July 16 – 19 

VBS at Mulberry Grove  6:00 – 8:00 PM 

 
July 25 – 27 

VBS at Enon  6:00 – 8:30 PM 
Theme:  “ROAR” 

Closing Program – July 28 – 11 AM 
Pizza Party following the program.  

 
July 29 – 31 

VBS at Goshen  6:00 – 8:00 PM 
Ages 4 – 16 

 
 

 

HOMECOMINGS & REVIVALS:  JULY 
 

  July 14  Homecoming at Buckingham 
    Music by Glory Bound at 10:00 AM; Worship at 11:00 AM featuring Rev. Richard Long 
    Lunch following Worship.  Everyone is invited for a time of worship and fellowship! 
 
  July 28  Homecoming at Chestnut Grove 
    Worship at 11:00 AM with preaching by Rev. Les Greeley.  Lunch following the service. 
    Revival:  July 28 – 31 
    Special Music at 7:00 PM followed by preaching at 7:30 PM nightly.  
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OTHER JULY EVENTS 
 
July 1   Last Day to Register Church Youth at the early bird price for “Time to Thrive” Retreat at Eagle Eyrie on October 11 – 13. 
  Go to https://eagleeyrie.wufoo.com/forms/time-to-thrive-2024-registration/. 
 
July 3  Bible Study at Chestnut Grove (Every Wednesday)      6:30 PM 
  Current Study:  Prayer 
 

 
Thursday, July 4, 2024 

 
The Fourth of July—also known as Independence Day or July 4th—has been a federal holiday 
in the United States since 1941. On July 2nd, 1776, the Continental Congress voted in favor of 
independence, and two days later delegates from the 13 colonies adopted the Declaration of 
Independence, a historic document drafted by Thomas Jefferson. From 1776 to the present 
day, July 4th has been celebrated as the birth of American independence, with festivities 
ranging from fireworks, parades and concerts to more casual family gatherings and barbecues. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 8  JRBA Quarterly Executive Board Meeting at First Baptist Dillwyn     7:00 PM 
  Pastors, JRBA Officers, Committee Chairs and Church Representatives to the Executive Board should attend. 
 
July 10  Senior Citizens’ Fellowship at Mulberry Grove                    11:00 AM 
  Bluegrass/Gospel Music with a Covered Dish Fellowship Lunch 
 
July 12 & 26 Blue Ridge Food Distribution at Crystal Cathedral 
  Volunteers needed at 9:30 AM 
 
July 14  LET FREEDOM RING Patriotic Song Service at Sharon      3:00 PM 
  A time of celebrating the freedoms we enjoy as Americans and the freedom we have in Christ! 

Everybody is encouraged to dress in red, white, and blue and kids under Age 12 are encouraged to bring a decorated wagon, 
tricycle, stroller, or scooter for the Kids Patriotic Parade.  Featured songs will be This Land Is Your Land, The Star-Spangled 
Banner, and Onward Christian Soldiers.  Refreshments will be served following the program.  (A flyer is included at the end of the 
newsletter to post at your church.)    

 

                                                                                                                                                              
 

Monday, July 15, 2024 
July 15th is the due date for all contributions for the 2024 Rise Against 

Hunger Meal-Packing Event scheduled for October 13! 
Please remit checks to JRBA, P. O. Box 1219, Dillwyn, VA  23936. 

Make payable to JRBA with “Rise Against Hunger” on the Memo line.  
 
 

 
July 20  Gospel Sing at Goshen         6:00 PM 
  Featuring Dean Bushnell and Martha Fairburn 
 
July 21  Mulberry Grove’s River Float after the Worship Service 
 
July 22 – 26 Jones Chapel’s Youth Mission Trip to MC2 Mission Connection at Eagle Eyrie 

The youth and their leaders will be participating in an intergenerational experience featuring Missions, Discipleship, Worship, 
Fellowship, and Fun!   Pray for this group as they learn and grow as they serve others and fellowship together. 
 
 

 
Monday, July 22, 2024 

This is the day to have all information in for the August newsletter…if a new Officer Manager is in place by then.  
 If not, be sure to save your news for the next printed issue! 

 

 
July 27  Loaves & Fish Ministry Meal at Antioch (Scottsville)       9:30 – 10:30 AM 
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LOOKING AHEAD>>> 
 

AUGUST VBS 
 

August 3 – Buckingham 
FUN DAY FOR THE CHILDREN USING VBS MATERIALS 

Noon – 4:00 PM 
Bible Study, Food, 2 Bounce Houses, Games, Popcorn, Snow Cones, and More!   

Come and join the fun! 
 

MORE HOMECOMINGS & REVIVALS 
 

August 4 – Homecoming at Cedar 
Sunday School at 10:00 AM, Worship at 11:00 AM, followed by Lunch 

Song Service at 1:30 PM featuring Glory Bound 
August 5 – 9 – Revival at Cedar 

Special music nightly at 7:00 PM with Worship at 7:30 PM 
Rev. Jerry Gray from Iva, SC, is the Guest Speaker. 

Special music nightly:  Monday – Floyd Reed and Worm Patterson, Tuesday – Tommy England, Wednesday – TBA, 
Thursday – Barry Snoddy, Friday – Andrew Bowles 

 

August 4 – Homecoming at Goshen 
August 5 – 7 – Revival at Goshen  

Pastor Steve Tyree will be preaching at 7:00 PM nightly.  
 

August 4 – Homecoming at Mt. Zion 
Guest Speaker:  Rev. Don Campbell  

 

August 11 – Homecoming at Sharon 
Guest Speaker:  Rev. Dave Vogt (Antioch-Scottsville) 

August 12 – 14 – Revival at Sharon 
Guest Speakers:  Monday – Paul Palmore; Tuesday – Mitch Crickenberger, Wednesday – Derek Keiser 

 

August 11 – Homecoming at Mulberry Grove 
 

August 25 – Homecoming at Enon 
Worship at 11:00 AM 

Lee Davis will be the Guest Speaker and the Enon choir will present special music. 
August 25 – 28 – Revival at Enon 

The service will begin on August 25 at 6:00 PM. 
Monday – Wednesday services will begin at 7:00 PM. 

Special music will be presented by Chris Lewis, The England Family, Enon Baptist Singers, and Barry Snoddy. 
 

August 25 – Homecoming at Mt. .Tabor 
Worship at 11:00 AM with Pastor Ron Nida preaching 

Lunch will follow the service. 
August 26 – 28 – Revival at Mt. Tabor 

Nightly services at 7:00 PM featuring Special Music and Rev. Russell Snoddy as the Guest Speaker 
Rev. Snoddy is the pastor of Bethel Baptist Church, Amherst.  He is the son of Wayne & Sharon Snoddy.   

 

September 15 – Homecoming at Tar Wallet 
September 16 – 18 – Revival at Tar Wallet 

 

October 6 – Homecoming at Jones Chapel 
Rev. Jim Lamb, former pastor, will be the Guest Speaker. 

Special Music by Lauren Talley 
 

OTHER UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
August 17 Jones Chapel’s River Float         8:30 AM 
 
 

WMUV 150th Anniversary Celebration 
CrossRoads Camp & Conference Center 

Saturday, September 7, 2024 
             10:00 AM – 3:00 PM 

Theme:  Roots & Wings 
 Save the Date to celebrate 150 years of women on mission through WMUV. 
  10:00 AM – Open House & Historical Exhibits 
  11:00 AM – Worship 
  12:00 PM – Lunch (Registration required) 

                                                                                                   1:30 PM – A Walk Through History 
                                                                                                   2:00 PM – WMUV Birthday Party 
                                                                                    Participation in the celebration and lunch is FREE, but you must RSVP! 
                                                                                                          RSVP to www.wmuv.org/150rsvp by August 15. 
 

3 
 
 

http://www.wmuv.org/150rsvp%20by%20August%2015


 
 

WALK FOR LIFE 
 

Saturday, September 14, 2024 
Amelia:  Amelia Courthouse Lawn 

Buckingham:  Central Virginia Chrisitan School 
Keysville:  Osborne Park 

Saturday, September 21, 2024 
Appomattox:  Courland Festival Park 
Farmville:  High Bridge Trail 

                                      
 REGISTRATION & OPENING – 8:30 am 

WALK BEGINS – 9:00 am 
Sponsorship opportunities are now open – Contact Donielle Yoder at donielle.yoder@pscsupport.org or call 434-391-1011. 

 
 

 
 

“Time to Thrive” Youth Retreat 
October 11 – 13, 2024 

Eagle Eyrie Conference Center 
For Middle and High School Students 

Registration includes event ticket, meals from Saturday breakfast – Sunday breakfast; and other service fees.  Bring your own linens or add $10/person. 
Register before July 1 to get the early bird pricing of $95!  After July 1, the cost will be $112/person. 

To register, go to https://eagleeyrie.wufoo.com/forms/time-to-thrive-2024-registration/. 
For additional information, contact Cadance Tyler, Impact Mission Camps Coordinator at 434-944-3914.   

 
 

 
 

2024 RISE AGAINST HUNGER 
JRBA MEAL PACKING EVENT 

OCTOBER 13, 2024 
Maysville Baptist Church/Multi-Purpose Center 

 

Our 2023 meal packing event for Rise Against Hunger was an enormous success!  Your generous 
donations and volunteer participation provided 25,058 meals for hungry people around the world.   It 
was an event exemplifying our motto:  Accomplishing Together What We Cannot Do Alone.  
Let us continue to work cooperatively together to continue to feed the hungry! 

ALL DONATIONS FOR THIS YEAR’S EVENT ARE DUE BY JULY 15, 2024. 
                                                                                 JRBA Mission Committee 

 
 

October 14 JRBA Quarterly Executive Board Meeting (Location TBA)       7:00 PM 
 
October 17 190th JRBA Annual Fall Meeting at Sharon Baptist Church       4:45 PM 
 
October 19 Family Fun Festival at Jones Chapel                      11:00 AM – 2:00 PM 
 

 
WMUV Women’s GETAWAY 
November 1 -2 or 2 – 3, 2024 

Eagle Eyrie Conference Center 
Worship, Bible study, dozens of breakout opportunities, and space for rest and reconnecting with God and others. 

Registration opens through Eagle Eyrie on August 1.   
 

 
November 11 – 13 2024 BGAV Annual Meeting at First Baptist Church of Alexandria 
  2932 King Street, Alexandria, VA 
  Theme:  John 8:36 
  Dr. Wayne Faison, BGAV Executive Director, hopes for this to be the most diverse and the most technological meeting ever!   

NEW THIS YEAR:  There will be a Tail Gate and a Town Meeting.   
  For more information, go to https://meeting.bgav.org/. 
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JRBA REACHES OUT>>> 
                                                                     

ANNIE ARMSTRONG EASTER OFFERING 
For North American Missions 

                                                                                                                                                                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
2024 VBS Follow-Up 

 
FIRST BAPTIST DILLWYN:  FBC provided the community with a Vacation Bible School from June 10 – 14.  The 
theme was Breaker Rock Beach.  Approximately 60 were enrolled with about 30 workers participating.  On the 
last night, the children performed their favorite songs from the week and celebrated with a carnival including 
crafts, games, food, snow cones, and a bounce house.  The children then led the music for the worship service 
on the following Sunday.  See the pictures below. 
 
 

          6 
FITZGERALD MEMORIAL:  Fitzgerald hosted VBS for both Fitzgerald and Tar Wallet on June 23 – 27.  Their theme was The Great Jungle Journey. 
Ages 3 – 12 participated from 6:30 – 8:30 PM nightly.  They had 18 in attendance nightly.  The Closing Ceremony was held on Thursday, June 27.   
 

JONES CHAPEL:  VBS was hosted June 23 – 27, with the closing program on June 28.  Each night from 6:00 PM – 8:30 PM, the students enjoyed the 
activities centered around the theme, Camp Firelight.  There were 39 students and 34 workers enrolled.  One decision was made to accept Christ and 
$692 was received for Better Days Farmville. 
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Church Total 

Antioch (Scottsville) $ 5,,800.00 

Buckingham $  1,061.00 

Cedar $    990.00 

Chestnut Grove $    600.00 

First Baptist Dillwyn $  1,070.00 

Enon $    300.00 

Fitzgerald Memorial $    725.00 

Goshen $    700.00 

Jones Chapel $ 1,530.00 

Mt. Tabor $    397.00 

Mt. Zion $    745.00 

Sharon $    460.00 

Tar Wallet $    290.00 



JRBA 2024 YOUTH EXPLOSION 
May 31 & June 1 

 
Two evenings of fun, fellowship, and worship were enjoyed by approximately 50 youth of the area each night.  There was 99 youth and adults in 
attendance on Friday night and 101 on Saturday night.  The JRBA Youth Explosion was hosted at the RMA Trucking Building in Dillwyn for Youth in 
Grades 6 – 12.   Each night began with outside games and food, followed by worship inside, along with drawings for lots of prizes.  The Missions 
Committee worked hard to make this a great event for the youth of our area.  And, many other volunteers pitched in at the event.   
 

JRBA hosted the event, but it could not have happened without the support and contributions of area churches, organizations, businesses, and 
individuals!   Monetary contributions included:  JRBA - $500.00, Buckingham Baptist - $500.00, FBC Helping Hands Ministry - $200.00, Mt. Zion Baptist - 
$1,000.00, Mt. Zion WMU - $500.00, and BGAV Kairos Initiative - $2,000.00.  Additionally, Brown’s Chapel donated 40 prizes, Centenary donated 10 gift 
cards and prizes ($300), and Rocky Mt. donated door prizes ($200).  The prizes were SO nice and very appreciated by the young folks who won!  
Fitzgerald Memorial gave 32 Youth Bibles and also provided registration cards.   Volunteers from several churches were in attendance to help with the 
games and food, and to pray with youngsters at the altar.  The Antioch (Scottsville) Praise Team provided contemporary worship music each night.  Rev. 
Dave Vogt spoke on Friday night and Rev. D. J. Carter spoke on Saturday night.  Pizza from Pino’s was served on Friday night and hot dogs were 
served on Saturday.  RMA Trucking provided the facility.   
 

The Youth Explosion was a great success…because of everyone working together!  Lots of young people heard the Gospel message, praised God 
together, and made decisions of faith.  
 

 THANK YOU TO EVERYONE INVOLVED – MAY GOD CONTINUE TO BLESS OUR EFFORTS AND GROW THE SEEDS THAT WERE SOWN! 
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CHURCH OUTREACH 

 
CEDAR:;  The Women on Mission are collecting for their back-to-school supplies project. 
 
CHESTNUT GROVE:  The church family has collected $325 for Rise Against Hunger. 
 
JONES CHAPEL:  A group from the church are planning to participate in the Farmville Walk for Life (September 21) 
benefitting the Southside Pregnancy Center.   
 
SHARON:  The Rose of Sharon WMU continues providing meals, visits, calls, and notes of encouragement to those 
who need a little extra love and care.  

 

FIRST BAPTIST DILLWYN:  A portion of FBC’s Youth Group (Abigail Bryant, Scarlett Davis, Tanner Davis, Michael Moss, Lillie Palmore, Piper Scialdo, 
Carter Taylor, Sawyer Taylor, Mollie Ruth Walker, Emma Wallace, and Brayden Wright ) attended MFuge at Regent University from June 3 – 7, for their 
annual mission trip.  The youth enjoyed worship and fellowship while ministering to a local women’s shelter.   
 

                
 

 
 

OTHER EVENTS>>> 
 

BUCKINGHAM:  Movie night was held on June 21.  Tacos and popcorn were served.  There was a good crowd to view the movie, The Girl Who 
Believed in Miracles.  A good time of fellowship was had by all in attendance. 
 

JONES CHAPEL:  Jones Chapel’s Annual Fishing Tournament was held on June 1st and was a fun-filled day.  On Sunday, June 9, prizes were awarded 
during the church service. 
 

                                              
                                  Bryce Fulcher                                                                             Dennis Parker, Dustin and Daniel  
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Jones Chapel’s Fishing Awards 

 
Front Row:  Chance, Bryce, Eli 

Back Row:  Daniel, Justin, Jack, Anna and Christal Parker 
 

JRBA CELEBRATES>>> 
 

Father’s Day 
 

BUCKINGHAM:  Fathers were recognized on Father’s Day with a tribute in song and poetry.  Each father was given a gift from the church. 
 
CEDAR:  On Father’s Day, all fathers were presented with a gift and special recognition was given to the following:  Youngest Father – Kevin HIckman, 
Oldest Father – Clarence Gormus, and the Father with the most children present – Danny Allen.  Also (as he did on Mother’s Day) Pastor Tommy asked 
8 different men to share with the congregation a scripture that is special to them and a brief message about their feelngs and thoughts on being a father.  
The following fathers of various ages and years of experience participated:  Brad Allen, Danny Allen, Lee Davis, Bobby Klement, Thomas Midkiff, Neal 
Saunders, Brian Staton, and Randy Waycaster.  To say that this was a really touching and heartwarming service would be such an understatement!  
Thank you to Pastor Tommy for giving up his time in the pulpit to let these men share with the church family what it means to be a father – it was better 
than anybody could describe! 
 
FIRST BAPTIST DILLWYN:  For Father’s Day, the FBC children’s ministry recognized fathers with “Pops for Pops”.  POPcorn and glass Coca-Cola 
sodaPOPs for all of the men in the congregation.  The children also did a presentation, including a song for the fathers.  
 
JONES CHAPEL:  On Sunday, June 19, fathers were recognized and a small gift was given to each of them.  The Oldest Father present was Rev. Lewis 
Brandt and the Youngest Father was Ian Pleasants (pictured below).   
 

 
 

Summer Celebration 
 

FIRST BAPTIST DILLWYN:  FBC celebrated the summer months with two pizza and ice cream parties.  On June 19, the youth group gathered to 
celebrate and on June 26, the children met.  The students learned scripture and Bible stories, played games, and built their own sundaes with an array 
of toppings.   
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JRBA LEARNS AND GROWS>>> 
 
GLADSTONE MEMORIAL:  Gladstone just completed a series on the Promises of Psalms 23:  The promises of the Psalm will encourage, inspire, 
enlighten, and strengthen every believer.  Gladstone also asks for your prayers as they decide on, and make plans for, a 2024 Homecoming. 
 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION>>> 
 

Games for Check-Out 
 
As part of our 2024 Youth Explosion, a few games were purchased for the event.  The following games are available if your church would like to use 
them for your summer VBS:   

• Supersize Jenga Blocks Game 

• Giant Four-In-A-Row (like Connect Four) 

• Slammo 

• Whooquit (a wide band that straps children together to move forward – somewhat like a 4 or more-legged race) 
 
The first three games are currently checked out to Betty Toney and the last one is housed at the Associational Office.  If you are interested in using any 
or all of the games for VBS, please contact Betty Toney (434-983-2232).   Please note that if a game gets broken or pieces misplaced while being used 
by your church, the church is expected to purchase a new game as we hope to use them again next year for another Youth Revival.   
 
 

FROM YOUR MODERATOR>>> 
 
I want to thank everyone who went on the Bland Ministry Mission Trip.  Gwynn will be giving a report at 
the Executive Board Meeting and is always willing to come to your church to talk and show pictures of 
what they did on the trip.  
 
Our association coming together with other churches, organizations, businesses, and individuals of the 
community to hold the Youth Explosion was wonderful!  Everyone participated with great willingness, 
realizing that our youth need all the encouragement they can get and the opportunity to learn about 
saving grace.  Thank you, to everyone that participated, no matter how big or small your effort was, everyone was needed to make the event a success! 
 
VBS is a great mission to our communities and I appreciate all the churches who have, or are planning to host one this summer.  Planting Jesus’s seed 
in little hearts is commendable, whether you have 10 or 100 in attendance – each child matters. 
 
The Pregnancy Support Center’s Walk for Life will be held on September 14, in Buckingham(164 Industrial Park, Dillwyn) and in Amelia and Keysville. 
Their second Walk for Life event will be on September 21, in Appomattox (Courland Festival Park) and Farmville (High Bridge Trail).  The unborn babies 
matter to God and they should matter to us.  So I encourage you to participate in one of the walks or make a monetary gift to show that every life 
matters.  Thank  you for giving! 
 
The JRBA Rise Against Hunger Meal-Packing Event is scheduled for Sunday, October 13, 2024,at 3:00 PM.  Please plan to help pack meals!  Folks are 
also needed to help set up and unload the truck at 1:00 PM.  Looking forward to the Chrisitan fellowship of working together again, Accomplishing 
Together What We Cannot Do Alone! 
        In Christ, 

        Marilyn Snoddy 

         
 
   

KEEP IN PRAYER>>> 
• Those who are lost and need to know the Savior 

• The youth who made professions of faith at the Youth Explosion 

• JRBA Churches without a Pastor:  Buckingham, Chestnut Grove, and Sharon 

• JRBA Churches, Pastors, and Leaders 

• JRBA Personnel Committee as they search for a JRBA Office Manager 

• July 22 – 26:  Jones Chapel’s Youth Mission Team 

• Leaders:  Local, State, National, World 

• JRBA WMU Project Ruth Adoptee 

• Jimmy & Suzanne (Bryan) Brock – Church Planters in Virginia Beach 

• All those in our congregations who are ill or who have lost loved ones 
 

Do not be anxious about anything, but in everything, by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, present your requests to God.  And the peace 
of God, which transcends all understanding, will guard your hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus. 

Philippians 4:6 – 7 (NIV) 
 
 
 
 

Writing the JRBA newsletters for the past 19 years has been an honor!  It has been a privilege to learn and share all the 
many ways our churches reach out in the name of Jesus to help those around us and to share the Good News of the 

Gospel!  May God bless you all as you continue this legacy of faith in the years ahead. 
In His Love, 
Phyllis Tyler   
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REGULAR BUDGET RECEIPTS 

2023 – 2024 

Church June Year-to-Date 

Antioch (SV)  $ 4,500.00 

Antioch Union  $    500.00 

Arvon   

Buckingham $    250.00 $  1,250.00 

Cedar  $  3,000.00 

Chestnut Grove   

Enon   

FBC Dillwyn $ 1,000.00 $  2,000.00 

Fitzgerald   

Fork of Willis  $    438.00 

Gladstone Memorial   $   900.00 

Goshen  $    886.68 

Jones Chapel $    175.00 $ 1,702.00 

Mt. Tabor    $    715.43* 

Mt. Zion  $ 1,800.00 

Mulberry Grove  $4,000.00 

Sharon  $    822.75 

Tar Wallet   

Individuals $    500.00 $  1,900.00 

Offering – Fall Meeting  $    540.00 

TOTAL $ 1,925.00 $24,954.86 

Approved Budget for 2023 – 2024:  $28,618.52 
Actual Budget $27,970.00 + $648.52 Carryover Missions 

Blitz 
TREASURERS:  Please note that unless a specific 
ministry or project is designated on the memo line of the 
check or in an accompanying note, the contribution will 
appear in the regular budget receipts.  
ALSO NOTE:  Funds received are reflective of the 
Associational Year (Oct. 1, 2023 – Sept. 30, 2024), NOT 
the calendar year. 
* Mt. Tabor reissued a check for their 2022-2023 dues 
(original was lost in mail) for $354.43 and their 2023-
2024 dues of $361.00.   
 

OTHER BUDGETED LINE ITEMS 
 

Additional Missions 
Budgeted:  $500.00 

Southside Pregnancy Center, Grace Inside Prison 
Ministry, BCM Longwood, Fellowship of Christian 

Athletes - $100 each 
No Expenditures from this Line Item in June 

Balance:  $100.00 
 

Missions Blitz 
Carryover:  $648.52 

No Expenditures in June 
 

Christian Education/Training/Evangelism 
Budgeted:  $300.00 

Rev. Austin Williams and Rev. Dane Gressett 
(Preaching Conference - $50 each = $100) 

Rev. Dave Vogt (Preaching Conference) - $50 
Kathy Weaver (Tax Seminar) - $15 

Antioch-Scottsville (Youth Revival) - $100 
 BALANCE:  $35.00                                 

 
JRBA 2024 Youth Explosion 

 

Donation June Total-to-Date 

JRBA Budget $    500.00 

Buckingham  $    500.00 

FBC Helping Hands  $    200.00 

Mt. Zion  $  1,000.00 

Mt. Zion WMU  $    500.00 

BGAV Kairos Initiative  $ 2,000.00 

           TOTAL  $ 4,700.00 
 

Youth Explosion Expenditures:  $2,413.98 
Balance:  $2,286.02 

 

Mission Trips 
Budgeted:  $2,000.00 

Expended in November:  $50 each 
Hope for Appalachia Trip:  Rev. Woody Moore, 

Wayne Gough, Linda Gough ($150) 
Expended in January 

Honduras – Gwynn Tyler - $100 
Liberia – Christy Davis - $100 

Expended in March: 
Hope for Appalachia Team Members: 

Rev. Woody Moore, Rochelle Moore, Brenda McAllister, Gloria 
Newton, Nancy Kidd, Ashley Branham, Misty Christian, and James 

Christian - $50 each (-$ 400.00) 
Fuel Assistance (Hope trip) $100.00 

Expenditures in May: 
Bland Mission Team - $100 

Fuel Assistance (Items to Bland) - $100 
First Baptist Dillwyn Youth Mission Trip - $100 

Expended in June:  
Jones Chapel Youth Mission Team - $100 

Balance:  $ 750.00 
 

2024 Bland Mission Trip 
 

Donations Year-to-Date 

$    500.00 

Antioch (Scottsville $3,500.00 

Antioch $    500.00 

Buckingham (Individual) $    150.00 

First Baptist Dillwyn (Helping Hands) $    200.00 

Jones Chapel $    970.00 

Mt. Zion WMU $    500.00 

Mulberry Grove 
     Individuals 

$    500.00 
$    250.00 

Sharon $    405.00 

Tar Wallet $   190.00 

JRBA WMU Spring Meeting $    170.00 

Individual Donations 
      (Team & Others) 

 
$2,070.00 

JRBA Mission Trip Line Item 
    (Team and Fuel Assistance) 

 
$    200.00 

              TOTAL $10,105.00* 

*A number of donations went directly to Bland Ministry Center 
and several donations went directly to the Team.   

Of the $10,105.00 collected, $8,875.47 was donated to the Bland 
Ministry Center from JRBA Churches and Individuals, $800 was 
given in Love Gifts to BMC Staff Members, and Team expenses 

totaled $429.53. 

NEW COLLECTION:  BLAND  

Church June Total-to-
Date 

First Baptist Dillwyn $   100.00 $    100.00 

             TOTAL $    100.00 $    100.00 
 

BALANCE:  $100.00 
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NON-BUDGETED MINISTRIES 
(ALL monies by donation) 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Rise Against Hunger 

 
Church June Year-to-Dae 

Antioch (Scottsville)  $ 4,000.00 

Antioch Union  $    500.00 

First Baptist Dillwyn $   180.00 $    280.00 

Fitzgerald Memorial  $     42.70 

Gladstone Memorial  $    440.00 

Goshen  $    525.00 

Jones Chapel $   925.35 $    925.35 

Mt. Zion 
         WMU 

 $    400.00 
$    500.00 

JRBA Spring Mtg. Offering  $    706.00 

Individual $   500.00 $    500.00 

TOTAL $1,605.35  $ 8,819.05 

 
 
 
 

Individual Designated Offerings Received/Expended  
Piedmont Habitat for Humanity - $100 

BGAV Disaster Relief - $100 
Gideons International - $100 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Knights Pantry 
Church June Year-to-Date 

Carryover from 2022 - 2023 $ 2,231.92 

Mulberry Grove WMU  $    281.00 

Sharon  $    124.00 

Individuals  $    185.00 

Interest 1st quarter  $      0.31 

Interest 2nd quarter $     0.31 $      0.31 

                  TOTAL  $ 2,822.54* 

Expenditures in February:  $124.21 
NO EXPENDITURES IN JUNE 

BALANCE:  $2,698.33 
 
 

 
 
 

John E. Mann, Sr. Benevolence Fund 
 

Donations June Year-to-Date 

Carryover from 2022 – 2023 $ 6,578.48 

Buckingham  $     200.00 

Cedar  $     300.00 

First Baptist Dillwyn  $    500.00 

Goshen  $    100.00 

Mt. Zion  $    100.00 

Sharon  $     200.00 

                   TOTAL   $ 7,978.48 
 

Expended in June:  $505.95 
Total Expenditures 2023-2024:  $ 1,594.95 

BALANCE:  $ 6,383.53 
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